
25th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 1,

Mrs Webber/Miss Kenton - Term 5

During Term 5, Mrs Webber will be undertaking a teaching placement at a different school as part of her
continued professional development.

This will involve Mrs Webber swapping roles with Miss Kenton, a teacher from another school. Miss Kenton will
therefore join the Y1 teaching team for Term 5 only and has been in school today. During her visit she had the
opportunity to introduce herself to both classes and take part in a full handover during which information was
shared about your children.

In practical terms, 1B will continue to be taught by Miss Croucher from Monday-Wednesday. On Thursday and
Friday, Mrs Hunt and Miss Kenton will teach across the year group. If you need to contact a teacher on
Thursday or Friday, please message Mrs Hunt directly on Class Dojo.

All other staffing arrangements for Year 1 will remain constant, including Mrs Bell-Herbert, Mr Marsh and Mrs
Field to provide learning and pastoral support to your child.

Year 1 should be proud of the progress they have made so far this year. I have every confidence that teaching
and learning will continue to be of the same high quality, overseen day to day by Mrs Hunt together with regular
drop ins by other members of the leadership team.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding,

Yours sincerely,

Mathew Currie
Headteacher


